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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
 
Thursday        Canteen open every Thursday  
Every Friday Dance 
Wed 4 Nov Tomorrow-P&C meeting 3.30pm 
9-13 Nov NAIDOC Week Celebrations 
Mon 9 Nov NAIDOC Assembly 
Wed 11 Nov Koori Cook-off 
Fri 13 Nov Indigenous Games-Mufti Day 
17-19 Nov Kinder Orientation 
23-27 Nov Swimming 
Tues 1 Dec Presentation Day 

It’s week 4 of the term already- time truly 
is getting away from us! It’s really busy 
at school with things happening for the 
kids most weeks…this week, there’s a lot of 
assessment work going on especially for literacy 
and numeracy. As teachers we depend on 
assessment to know the strengths of your child. Can 
I urge all parents and carers to make sure your 
children come to school every day on time – it is an 
adult responsibility to ensure children are at school 
– please help us make this happen so the kids can 
fully engage in all areas of education. 
 
Next week we celebrate NAIDOC week. We’ve got 
many activities arranged for the kids to participate 
in. Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions we are 
unable, still as at today, to invite parents or 
community in to be part of these celebrations. We 
will make sure we take as many photos and short 
videos to post on our Facebook page…if you’re not 
on this page and would like to be, please join us. 
 
I encourage you if you have locally residing friends 
or family with Kindergarten age children, to contact 
the office for 2021 enrolment to our school. Mrs 
Taylor has been busy planning our Kinder 

Orientation which will take place on Tuesday 17, 
Wednesday 18 and Thursday 19 November at 
10.00am-12.00pm.  
 
Aunty Kizzy has been busy with finalising the 
Colour Fun Run- I know the kids had an absolute 
ball (as did some of the staff!) Prizes have been 
ordered and I’d like to say a big thank you to Aunty 
Kiz for all her organisation and to everyone who 
has raised money for Mogo Public School. 
 
Keep well and stay safe. 
 
Mrs Schuchmann 
Rlg Principal 
 

NAIDOC WEEK 
NAIDOC week celebrations include Assembly and 
Awards presentation and T-shirt painting on Monday, 
Boomerang, Bullroar, rocks/beading painting on 
Tuesday, Wednesday is our Koori Cook-off with 
Wattleseed Waffles, Green Gnocchi and Pippi Curry. 
Pizza day on Thursday, closing on Friday with a 
Mufti Day and Indigenous Games. Photos will be 
posted on Facebook. 
 

KINDER ENROLMENTS 2021 
Expressions of Interest for Kinder 2021 are now 
being taken (see attached). If your child will be 
turning 5 prior to 31 July 2021 they are eligible to 
start school. Please see Heidi in the office.  
 

CANTEEN 
The Canteen is open every Thursday. This 
Thursday’s pre-order menu is: 
Chicken Wrap & drink           $6.00 or 
Hot Meat & Gravy Roll & drink        $6.00 
Available at recess: 
Fruit cup   $1.00 
Garlic bread       .50c 
Milkshake   $1.00 
Quelch Fruit Ice Block      .50c 
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Fruit popper    $1.20 
Choc or Strawberry milk $1.80 
Water    $1.00 
Please get orders in by 10.00am. Thank you. 
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.45am daily. 
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up and school hat is 
to be worn. 

P&C NEWS 
Our next P&C meeting is tomorrow, Wednesday 
4 November, in the staffroom at 3.30pm. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  

 
• Community Support Line. People 

experiencing anxiety or mental health issues 
can call 1800 276 113 to receive free 
telephone counselling from qualified 
psychologist. 

• Disaster Recovery Centres have closed 
however those affected by the Bushfires can 
still receive help via Bushfire Customer 
Care Online or on 137788 

• OZHarvest Mobile Market, Thursday 5 
Nov, 1.30pm-3.00pm. Cnr Veitch and 
Church Sts 

• 2021 school travel applications are now 
open. Apply online for your child’s bus pass 
for students going into Yr 3, Yr7 or starting 
Kinder, or to update your details. 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updat
eDetails  

   

    See notice board for more details. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updateDetails
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